Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR

From:

Charles Woodson <candylandmusic@earthlink.net>

Sent:

Wednesday, May 29, 2019 4:01 PM

To:

Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR

Cc:

Allen Townsend

Subject:

Re: 319 S Pine Street

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's address and know the content is safe.

Hi Jonathañ

Mr Townsend made a presentation to our neighborhood association and our membership voted unanimously to support this SUP.

Thanks for the heads up.

Charles Todd Woodson, president Oregon Hill Neighborhood Association

Sent from my iPhone

On May 29, 2019, at 3:07 PM, Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR < Jonathan.Brown@richmondgov.com > wrote:

May 29, 2019

Todd Woodson, President Oregon Hill Neighborhood Association 302 South Cherry Street Richmond, VA 23220-6104

RE: Special Use (New) 319 1/2 S Pine St Richmond, VA 23220 W0000142034 SUP-047409-2019

Dear Mr. Woodson,

The Special Use Permit for the above referenced property was introduced to City Council and is slated for the following Planning Commission and City Council public hearings:

Planning Commission: June 17th, 2019, 5th Floor, City Hall, 1:30 P.M. City Council: June 24th, 2019, 2nd Floor, Council Chambers, City Hall, 6:00 P.M.

The applicant has requested a permit to create a dwelling unit within an existing accessory building. Please find enclosed a copy of the Applicant's Report for your review. The applicant is: Allen Townsend

7921 Cherokee Rd. Richmond, VA 23225 804-437-1991 allensfirehouse@hotmail.com

If you have any questions about this proposal or about the Special Use Permit process, please do not hesitate to contact me at 804-646-5734 or Jonathan.Brown@richmondgov.com.

Jonathan W. Brown
Senior Planner
Land Use Administration
ADU Program Manager
City of Richmond, Virginia
804-646-5734 (office)
Jonathan.Brown@richmondgov.com

- <2nd Civic Notice Letter.doc.pdf>
- <Application & Report.pdf>